
Isidoro


From: Isidoro


Sent: Tuesday, September 10, 2019 7:42 AM


To: louis.uccellini@noaa.gov


Subject: Well done


Dear Lu


Yesterday I watched you honor the Alabama forecasters that contradicted “the fake news” about Dorian on


the news and wanted to thank you. Your act in defense of the scientific integrity of the agency vindicates the


dedication of the NOAA scientists, both present and former members, and restores our sense of sanity.


Well done and best wishes


Isidoro Orlanski


Best wishes


Sent from my iPad
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